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January 17, 2018 

11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 

Anna Maria Avenue  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 

 Southside Recreation Center 

The Southside Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on 
Sunday, January 21st. 

 Paradise Regional Recreation Center 

The Paradise Regional Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly 
cleaning on Saturday, January 27th.  

 Coconut Cove Recreation Center 

The Coconut Cove Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly 
cleaning on Sunday, January 28th.  It will re-open on Monday, January 
29th at 7:00 a.m. 

 Pimlico Recreation Center 

The Pimlico Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly maintenance 
on Saturday, January 20th.  

 Fenney Putt & Play, Croquet and Lawn Bowling 

The Fenney Putt & Play, Croquet and Lawn Bowling facilities will be 
closed for maintenance on Wednesday, January 17th.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by 

Dog Park Etiquette 

 
Responsible parties must prevent dogs 
from digging within the dog parks and 
immediately refill any holes with the 
shovels and/or racks provided.  To 
view the complete dog park etiquette 
guidelines, please visit http://
www.districtgov.org/departments/
Recreation/images/Dog-Park-
Etiquette.pdf  

 

La Hacienda Recreation 
Center 

 
In our efforts to keep the recreation 
facilities in optimal condition, La 
Hacienda was closed and received new 
folding & stacking chairs for the 
meeting rooms!  Please stop by to see 
the improvement!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Think Safety! 

As the number of residents increase in The Villages this time of year, 
please take a moment to ensure you are protecting yourself and others 
when travelling throughout the community at night.  If you are walking 
or biking, wearing light and reflective clothing make it much easier for 
you to be seen in the evening and early morning hours.  Carrying a 
flashlight or other flashing light will also make you more visible to 
vehicles  travelling the community.  It is important to be aware of your 
surroundings and when enjoying the multi-modal paths, SHARE the 
path with your fellow Villagers.  Please take a moment to review some 
of the additional educational and safety materials we have available on 
www.DistrictGov.org pertaining to safety on the multi-modal paths and 
on golf carts.   



 

 

After Hours with the District 

Residents of The Villages have additional opportunities after hours to 
meet District staff to discuss what a unique community you live in!  Your 
District government will be attending the following Market Nights and 
Farmers Market and we hope to see you there:  

 
     Wednesday, January 24, 2018 from 5pm – 9pm at the Spanish 
Springs Town Square 

    Thursday, January 25, 2018 from 5pm – 9pm at the Lake Sumter 
Landing Town Square 

     Saturday, January 27, 2018 from 9am – 2pm at Brownwood 
Paddock Square  

 
Please join us after hours to learn more about the services available to 
you and to take the opportunity to have your questions answered by 
District staff.  For additional information, please contact the District 
Customer Service Center at (352) 753-4508. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Join Us! 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beginning in January 2018, Bill Schikora, a Supervisor from Village 
Community Development District No. 2 will begin hosting monthly Q&A 
meetings designed for residents of District 2.  These meetings will be 
held on the 4th Tuesday of the month from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at the 
Santiago Recreation Center on Enrique Drive.  The first meeting will be 
held on January 23, 2018.   

   ** Please note that the August session will be held 
on 8/28/2018 at Savannah Center and the October 
session will be held on 10/24/2018 at the Savannah 
Center 

You’re Invited 


